Hansen, Laura

BT —=woaese e e e
From: Gognat, Kelsey
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 12:35 PM
To: Hansen, Laura
Cc: Howell, Katie
Subject: Board Donation Request

Board Donation Request

Katie Howell and Kelsey Gognat are requesting board approval to request and accept donations from
businesses/individuals for door prizes for the 2021 Prom. We will be accepting cash to purchase prizes, gift cards, gift
baskets, and individual prizes. These prizes will be distributed throughout the night for prom attendees.

Kelsey Williams Gognat
Library Media Specialist

CTE Teacher

Gallatin County High School




